
October 24, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. David Belin 

Belin Harris Lamson McCormick 

2000 Financial Center 

Des Moines, Iowa 50309-3989 

 

Dear David: 

 

Per your request I have enclosed a copy of the September 17, 1996, letter from Marina Porter to the 

Review Board.  I have also enclosed the portions of the transcript of the hearing held in Los Angeles 

that contain the testimony of Eric Hamburg. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

enclosures 


